
 
 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
We forward a project leader's search request within the framework of Action grants 
to support transnational projects aiming to build capacity for professionals in child 
protection systems and legal professionals representing children in legal proceedings. 
 
The institution of family service of the Ministry of Social Affairs and Cooperation of 
the Government of Illes Balears is looking for a for a project leader in order to 
participate to the Call on Action grants to support transnational projects aiming to 
build capacity for professionals in child protection systems and legal professionals 
representing children in legal proceedings - JUST/2015/RCHI/AG/PROF with deadline 
04/05/2016. 
  

The search is addressed to project leaders with experience in family and children and 
young teenagers with problems in legal proceedings 

We’re looking for a public organization whose aims are to implement programs to 
improve the capacity for professionals in child protection systems and legal 
professionals representing children in legal proceedings and social care professionals 
involved in families with relationships difficulties which intend to strenghten 
professionals’ competences and promote exchange of best practises. 

Main partner activities are: 

• Family therapy counseling. 
• The parental interference in the process of separation or divorce. 
• Teaching professionals involved in legal proceedings with children. 
• Intervention with victims of child sexual abuse. 

Deadline of the project leader's search: may 4,  2016 

We ask that you be kind enough to spread the application between local and regional 
contacts (local authorities, associations, NGOs.) 

For further information and contacts:  
Joan Roca Gamundí or Andreu Salleras Real 
C/ Sant Joan de la Salle 4b, 07003 Palma de Mallorca 
jmroca@dgmenors.caib.es 
asalleras@dgmenors.caib.es  
Tel: 0034-971177486 / 36 
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